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The U.S. Department of State extends our deepest condolences to the families
and friends of those killed in the tragic crash of Ethiopian Airlines flight
ET302. We can confirm that at least eight U.S. citizens were among the
victims. Our embassies in Addis Ababa and Nairobi, in coordination with the
U.S. National Transportation Safety Board, are working with the Government of
Ethiopia and Ethiopian Airlines to offer all possible assistance. Our teams
in Addis Ababa, Nairobi, and Washington, DC are working tirelessly to provide
all appropriate consular assistance to families of the victims at this
difficult time.
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